fifteenth street meeting religious society of friends
to:
Fifteenth street meeting Committee clerks
from:
budgets & COLLECTIONS committee
subject:
requistion forms
date:
2/18/2006
Dear Friends,
The Budget and Collections Committee is instituting requisition/reimbursement forms as minuted in the December 2005 Business Meeting.  
The purpose of these forms is to enable the Treasurer to track funds accurately through restricted and unrestricted funds as well as to expedite reimbursements. Committee clerks or committee members that need reimbursements on a regular basis can fill out repetitive information on the form either electronically or in written form and make copies. Thus, only a few lines will need to be filled out when reimbursement is required.  We have attached an example. 
Members and Attenders can request blank forms via email by the Treasurer, and will be also be available as hard copies in the Committee Room and on the Committee Room computers.   Completed forms can be:
· Mailed to the attention of the Treasurer, 15th Street Monthly Meeting , 15 Rutherford Place, New York, NY 10003 or 
· E-mailed to the Treasurer, currently, cynthia.schlegel@rcn.com (if the committee clerk has the ability to scan receipts and his or her signature.) 

The treasurer plans on sending out checks to pay bills and reimbursements by the 15th of each month. Please contact the Budget and Collections committee with any questions. Thank you for your cooperation and help in making our Meeting’s finances more efficient. 
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